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CITY OF STOCKTON STANDARD PLANS AND SPECIFICATIONS -
PROPOSED REVISIONS

The City of Stockton Public Works Department is proposing to update the City of Stockton
Standard Plans and Specifications.

You can view and download the existing and proposed Standard Plans and Specifications from
the City’s website:
http://www.stocktongov.com/government/departments/publicWorks/enginStand.html

A summary of the proposed changes are attached for your information (Attachment A). In
addition, the City is proposing to modify the outdated Standard Plans numbering system which
has been in place since the 1960s. Attached is a Table of Contents that depicts the new
numbering system (Attachment B). Attachments can be viewed online as well.

Comments can be made at any time on or before June 23, 2016. Comments can be submitted
to Rosa Alvarez at the City of Stockton Public Works Department, 22 E. Weber Avenue, Room
301, Stockton, CA 95202, or via email at Rosa.Alvarez@stocktonca.qgov.

It is anticipated that the updated Standard Plans and Specifications will be presented to City
Council for adoption later this year. If you have questions or concerns, please contact Rosa
Alvarez at (209) 937-8134 or email at Rosa.Alvarez@stocktonca.qgov.
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